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Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your January 27, 1987 letter, to the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation (FBI), requesting records pertaining to Click 
Magazine material, under the provisions of the Freedom of Information 
Act, Title 5 U.S. Code 552. The FBI, on September 16, 1988, forwarded 
your letter with a copy of one Army-originated record, retrieved from 
their files, for a decision as to the releasability of the information 
to you. This correspondence was received in this office on September 
20, 1988. 

We have reviewed the information in the Army record and have deter-
mined that it contains only a brief reference to Click Magazine and no 
mention of you. The portion pertaining to Click states that an indivi-
dual, other than yourself, once obtained photographs for the magazine to 
illustrate an expose of Nazi activities in the U.S.; and that this was 
one of the earliest of such features to appear in the magazine. 

Since the remainder of the report pertained to individuals and acti-
vities not relating to you or to Click Magazine, it was considered to be 
outside the scope of your request and was not addressed. 

If you have any further questions regarding this action, please feel 
free to contact this office at any time. Please refer to case #1308F-88 
regarding this action. 

Sincerely, 


